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Email Distribution List Update 
 
 
 

As the new email distribution system was launched recently, ITSU is going to update the email 

mailing list for memorandum delivery. Should all the OC Units (both Wing and Squadron level), please 

nominate maximum of 6 staff (cadet NCOs are acceptable) of your unit. We will DELETE the old 

mailing list and registered new email addresses. Please kindly fill in the enclosed attachment and 

send it to itsu@aircadets.org.hk on or before 23 Feb, 2019 . Please be noted you may not be able 

to receive any distribute email from HQ if you failed to update the distribution list.  

 

The new email distribution list will be adopted in early Mar 1, 2019.  

 

 

 

Mandel Leung 

Flight Lieutenant 

OC ITSU 
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